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“Building Partnerships – Building Communities” 

 
May 1, 2020 
 
Kittitas County Fire District 1 
PO Box 34 
Thorp, WA 98946 
 

Sent Via Email 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Your application requesting a public facilities permit (PF-20-00001) in an area located in the SE ¼ of section 24, 
township 19 N, range 16 E, WM in Kittitas County; Assessor's map number 19-16-24044-0001was received on 
April 3, 2020. Your application has been determined complete as of May 1, 2020. 
 
Continued processing of your application will include, but is not limited to, the following actions: 
 
1. SEPA and Specific Project Notice of Application will be published in the newspaper and sent to all adjoining 
property owners, governmental agencies, and interested persons. 
 
2. Consideration of written comments from all adjoining property owners, governmental agencies, and     
interested persons. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at (509) 962-7065, or by email at 
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Johnston 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926 
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682 
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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